
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The final of the three-part Camp Richardson
Snowshoe Cocktail Races is set for March 21 at
7pm.

• Learn about paid, intensive community service work through
AmeriCorps. There will be a meeting March 10 at noon in the
student center at Lake Tahoe Community College.

• Fire Prevention Fee bills for fiscal year 2014-15 are being
mailed to more than 700,000 rural Californians, many of whom
are receiving a bill for the fourth time. Information on how
to appeal is available online.

• Maralana Fulton will talk about Motivating to Wellness,
which focuses on the importance of motivation and support in
achieving healthy living goals, on March 18 from 6-7pm at
Elevated Fitness, 4000 Lake Tahoe Blvd., Suite 8, South Lake
Tahoe.  The  workshop  is  free  for  Tahoe  Regional  &  Young
Professional members and $5 for non-members.

•  Mike  Pegram,  owner  of  the  Carson  Valley  Inn,  bought
Sharkey’s late last year and plans to reopen it in April.
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